
 

 
 
 

File ref: IRC-2954 
 
Kia ora 
 
Use of sprinklers at Parliament during restrictions  
 
Thank you for your request made under the Local Government Official Information and 
Meetings Act 1987 (the Act), received on 15 February 2022. You requested the following 
information: 

• Please provide all information relating to any complaint about the contravention of 
water restrictions regarding the use of sprinklers at Parliament Grounds. 

 
Wellington City Council has received over 30 complaints regarding the recent use of 
sprinklers at Parliament. Complaints were made over a variety of channels, including social 
media.  
 
Unfortunately, this is outside of the jurisdiction of WCC. Complainants have been advised as 
such and that they may wish to contact the Office of the Speaker.  
 
Thank you again for your request, if you have any questions, please feel free to contact me.  
 
 
Ngā mihi 
Claudia  
 
Claudia Holgate 
Senior Advisor, Official Information  
 
 


